
From: Rosalyn Barclay  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 10:00 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UMCU building plans - Plymouth Road and Prairie 
 
 
I am aware that UMCU wants larger space on the east side of A2.  I currently have accounts at 
UMCU and support the credit union.  However, I have several major concerns about the 
proposed location. 
 
1- I live on Briarcliff near Prairie  z(within or just outside 300 feet of the proposed 
location.  Every weekday during the school year I  see lines of automobiles on Prairie street 
waiting to drop off or pick up children in the morning and when school is over (3 pm and 
later).  The line of cars extends several blocks south from the school and can reach within a 
block of the proposed location.  Congestion would only increase with drive through traffic 
endangering walking children (yes there still are a few) and other pedestrians. 
 
2- There are already 4 banks (as I recall)  on the Plymouth corridor between US 23 west to  the 
current location of the UMCU.  A fifth former location of a bank currently lies unoccupied (off 
Plymouth Road across from Sweetwaters in the Plymouth Green shopping center.  I would hope 
the Credit Union could use the unoccupied bank area or find another  location for building.  
 
Roz 
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